
 

Public Notice 
 

 

Temporary road closure - Whatley Crescent (west), Bayswater 
 

In accordance with section 3.50 (1)(a) of the Local Government Act 1995, notice is hereby given that 
the City of Bayswater proposes to temporarily close Whatley Crescent (west), Bayswater, for a period 
of approximately three months (4 October to 18 December 2021). 

Full closure to vehicular traffic will extend from King William Street to Garratt Road, Bayswater, and is 
required to facilitate construction works for the rail network and installation of underground services 
associated with the redevelopment of the Bayswater Train Station. 

Please note that pedestrian and cyclist movements will be retained during the closure. 

Further details on the proposed closure is available on the City's website, Ordinary Council Meeting 
Agenda, 25 May 2021, Item 10.5.1, https://engage.bayswater.wa.gov.au/proposed-temporary-road-
closure-whatley-crescent  

Any person wishing to comment on the closure may lodge a written submission with the undersigned 
by Friday, 18 June 2021.  Submissions should be forwarded to PO Box 467, Morley WA 6943 or 
mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au  

For further information, contact 9272 0625. 

 
ANDREW BRIEN 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 

26 May 2021 

https://engage.bayswater.wa.gov.au/proposed-temporary-road-closure-whatley-crescent
https://engage.bayswater.wa.gov.au/proposed-temporary-road-closure-whatley-crescent
mailto:mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au

	Temporary road closure - Whatley Crescent (west), Bayswater

